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1 November 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Sixth Form Compulsory Trip 
Safe Drive Stay Alive - Tuesday 22 November 2022 
 
We are inviting all our Sixth Form students to attend the afternoon stage production of the Safe Drive Stay Alive 
campaign at The Anvil Centre in Basingstoke, on Tuesday 22 November 2022.  This production is free to students, 
as it is subsidised by Thames Valley Police and Cox Green School. 
 
This campaign is aimed at those students who are about to start to learn to drive or have recently passed their test. 
It is designed to raise awareness of how young people can be safer on the roads - whether they are drivers, 
passengers or cyclists.  Those affected by road collisions give personal testimonies including emergency service 
staff, hospital staff, victims and parents and friends of victims.  For this reason, it is compulsory all our Sixth Form 
students attend this event. 
 
We shall leave Cox Green School at 11.30am and travel by coach to Basingstoke, returning to school for 4.00pm 
and we ask you to please make arrangements for the collection of your child at this time.  Counsellors will be present 
at the Safe Drive event should your child be affected by the material shared.  Please contact Miss Langford-Thomas 
if you have any concerns.  Linked to this, as more and more students take up driving lessons, they should plan these 
lessons to be taken outside of school hours.   
 
To confirm your child’s attendance, please select the link below to complete the permission form (by 11 November). 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/RFxkdF9t0h  
 
Should the school need to contact you in an emergency, we will use contact details supplied on your most recent 
OA4 Form (off-site activity form).  If there are any changes to the details on this form, including any medical or 
dietary requirements, it is the parent/carer responsibility to inform the school. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me via the main office or by email to 
enquiries@coxgreen.com, marked for my attention. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Gibbons 
Achievement Leader: KS5 
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